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Amy Zinck-Farkas
843 Route 10
Gilsum, NH 03448

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

There's no way to prove that NH residents will always benefit financially from the Northern Pass. The
only sure thing about the Northern Pass is permanent destruction of NH's natural beauty. If MA & CT
need more energy, litter their landscape with various power sources.

Sincerely,
Amy Zinck-Farkas
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